
From: Redington Frognal  
Sent: 21 July 2024 00:36 
To: Lauren Ford; Planning 
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2024/1045/P – Forum objection 

 

Dear Lauren,  

Thank you for referring this application to the Neighbourhood Forum. 

 

The proposal is not supported as it does not conform to any of the Redington Frognal 
Neighbourhood Plan policies, nor to Camden's policy for car-free development. 

 

Detailed comments will be provided when the application addresses all of the 
Neighbourhood Plan policies. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Nancy 

 

Nancy Mayo 

Secretary 

 

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum 
https://www.redfrogforum.org 

REDINGTON FROGNAL 
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM 

 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.redfrogforum.org%2Funderground-rivers%2F&data=05%7C02%7CLauren.Ford%40camden.gov.uk%7C92b335e7006e4292055d08dca914b2c6%7C5e8f4a342bdb4854bb42b4d0c7d0246c%7C0%7C0%7C638571153573754313%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=CJVzEF55hKQP5sB7uXr8alSvxEoxtl%2BpCBe%2FRECng8k%3D&reserved=0

